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Expression of Interest Process: Victorian Aspiring Principal Assessment Assessors
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	Bulletin Details

	Procurement Title
	Expression of Interest Process: Victorian Aspiring Principal Assessment (VAPA) Assessors 
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	Issued
	10 July 2025 

	New Items
	1-2




	No.
	Clarification
	Supplier response

	1.
	I am a current assessor, do I have to undertake the expression of interest process and re-apply?

	A. Yes. As a Victorian government entity, the Academy is required to undertake transparent processes for the purchase of goods and services. The current assessor engagements are due to conclude on 31 December 2025 and the Academy is therefore undertaking a new expression of interest (EOI) process to engage its assessors from 1 January 2026. All current assessors and any other individuals who can meet the specifications as described in the EOI Requirements are encouraged to apply.
Please also refer to the Application Guide, Frequently Asked Questions, question 2.

	2.
	Will the Industry Briefing for the Expression of Interest process be recorded and provided to people who cannot attend?

	A. The Industry Briefing will be recorded but it is only to assist the project team to capture and respond to questions raised by attendees and will not be made publicly available after the event. The Industry Briefing slides and formal response to questions (via Bulletin) will be provided on the Victorian Academy of Teaching and Leadership website: Academy website

	End Bulletin 1
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